

LETTER CIRCULAR

To: All Heads of College Network and Heads of Primary Schools (State and Non-State)

From: David Muscat – CEO, National Literacy Agency

Subject: Promoting Bilingualism in Families

The Language Policy in Education Unit within the National Literacy Agency will be organising sessions on the use of Maltese and English in the Early Years for parents and educators whose children are aged 0-7.

The sessions will be held online on Microsoft Teams and will deal with ways in which bilingualism can be promoted in families, in line with the recommendations outlined in the *Language Policy for the Early Years in Malta and Gozo*. Each session will last around 30 minutes.

The first talk will be held several times on the following dates and times:

Monday, 19 th October 2020 at 10:00
Wednesday, 28 th October 2020 at 17:00
Wednesday, 11 th November 2020 at 11:00
Thursday, 26 th November 2020 at 16:00
Monday, 7 th December 2020 at 10:00
Wednesday, 9 th December at 17:00

Parents who would like to attend the first session are invited to fill in the form - https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=O3ivQUNSKEy3pGcsC57e0rCVeLYGa2FDoV50pLY0r99UNVNTMVBLWFBCU1dURzhGTDhDRENPRDJWMi4u

For further information email Dr Lara Ann Vella on lara.ann.vella@ilearn.edu.mt or call on 25982130.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Directorate for Learning and Assessment Programmes